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| strongly oppose my residential/rural neighborhood being included in the
Springs Specific Plan as one of your 2050 PDAs. As the 2020 Sonoma
County's Civil Grand Jury report found, MTC policies of public disclosure
and participation were violated by lack of notification to residents of our
neighborhood. High-density development belongs in incorporated urban
areas that have the tax-base, governance and infrastructure to support it.
The Springs area has none of these and would become even more of a fire
danger if overpopulated by such housing. Please do the right thing and
remove the Donald Street area from the Plan Bay Area 2050 Blueprint.

Emily W. Rose





